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1100 JOHN GLENN BOULEVARD 
TITUSVILLE, FLORIDA 32780-7910 

March 6, 2014 

American Civil Liberties Union Foundation 
Attn: Nathan Freed Wessler 
125 Broad Street, 18'h Floor 
New York, NY 10004-2400 

Dear Mr. Wessler, 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 
(321) 264-7800 

FAX (321) 264-7867 
www.titusville.com 

In response to your Public Records Request Regarding Use of Cell Site Simulators within the Titusville 
Police Department, dated February 28, 2014, I have been in contact with our Special Investigations 
Department, Sergeant Victor Rodriguez and our Fiscal Analyst Stacey Woodward and both have relayed 
to me that the Titusville Police Department has not acquired any cell cite simulators and that there are 
no policies or guidelines governing the use of cell cite simulators in our department. 

If I can be offurther assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~~~ 
Lavada Jenkms 
Records Supervisor 
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